
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 7, 2022 
 
Dear Members of the County Board of Supervisors,  
 
Below are my appointments for two department heads and to boards and commissions.  
 
MEDICAL EXAMINER – I am appointing current coroner, Cheryl Brehmer, to be the first leader of the new 
Medical Examiner's office. The office will be created on January 9, 2023.   
 
HIGHWAY COMMISSIONER – I am re-appointing Robert Doemel as highway commissioner. Last year, the 
county board waived the two-year term with an ordinance change. As with all department heads, Mr. 
Doemel will serve at the pleasure of the county executive.  
 
ARPA COMMISSION – Beth Oswald of the Oshkosh United Way to fill a citizen member. Ms. Oswald fills 
the vacancy of Mary Anne Dilling.  
  
VETERANS SERVICE COMMISSION – Re-appointment of Peggy A. Schumacher of Oshkosh. Term Expires: 
December 31, 2025 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Jon Doemel 

Winnebago County Executive 

 

 


